URGENT!      URGENT!      URGENT!      URGENT!
 SAVE A LAKE 
Boy Scout Troop Service Project

WHO:  Unit leaders, parents, and friends ages 10 and up are urged to help save a distressed lake.
WHEN:  1st Weekend: 	August 2-4, 2019
              2nd Weekend: 	August 9-11, 2019               Join us for one weekend or two!
Troops should arrive Friday night for a brief native aquatic plant training to ensure maximum survival.
WHERE:
Benton Beach Campground is an excellent place to camp overnight. Volunteers are responsible for transportation, tents, and camping items. 
WHY:  
We have all heard about lakes that turn toxic and can become harmful to wildlife, pets, and humans. Little Rock Lake near Rice, MN is such a lake.
Minnesota Department of Natural Resources (DNR), in conjunction with the Central Minnesota Council, Boy Scouts of America, the Benton Soil Water 
Conservation District (SWCD), and The Little Rock Lake Association are planning a huge lake-saving effort spanning over two weekends. 
COST:
Free camping Fri.-Sun. donated by Benton County. 
Free meals will be provided by the Little Rock Lake Association for Saturday breakfast, lunch, dinner, and Sunday breakfast and lunch.
CONTACT:  
[bookmark: _GoBack]To join in and provide some much needed help for our fellow Minnesotans, please register online at: https://scoutingevent.com/296-savealake2019
You can also contact Wade Bastian at wade.bastian@scouting.org or 320-251-3930 with questions or to register.
With our Scouts leading the way, the results will be massive and extremely impactful. Please strongly consider participating with your Scouts and their friends in this major service project.
This large, coordinated project will set in motion a proven lifesaving effort for Little Rock Lake. It will benefit future generations with quality water and positively impact waters from the lake all the way to the Gulf of Mexico; quite an impactful project.  
ADDITIONAL INFO:
Drawdowns have been used in Minnesota and throughout the country as a management tool to improve fish/wildlife habitat, improve water quality, and manage nuisance vegetation or fish. 
Typically, summer drawdowns every 7-10 years have been proven effective at maintaining water quality and habitat standards. However, each reservoir complex is different.

Little Rock Lake and the Sartell Pool have an artificially maintained water level that has not changed since 1908, when the dam was installed.  
Natural systems have a natural rise and fall which builds stability in the sediments and plant growth. Little Rock Lake and the Sartell Pool are still adjusting to this day.
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